
Freely you have received; freely give. Matthew 10:8

The National Spiritist™ Church of Alberta never charges any fees 
for Pastoral Counseling, Spiritual or Traditional Medicine Healing 
or for any of it’s Youth or Clinics Programs.

Expenses  to  offer  the  aforesaid  services  are  met  by  ongoing 
donations from our Corporate Member sponsors.

This is in strict accordance with the Teachings of the Holy Bible, 
the Kardecist Philosophy and the Traditions of Native Spirituality.

Charging money for services opens the door to less-evolved spirits, 
downgrading the work and possibly  damaging the health  of the 
healer or medium and is never permitted to Clergy or Healers of 
The National Spiritist™ Church of Alberta.

National Spiritist™ Practices

Spiritism does not impose its principles. It invites all those who are 
interested in exploring its teachings to submit them to the test of 
reason before accepting them.

All practical Spiritism (including: Mediumship, Healing, Fraternal 
Assistance, Youth Programs and Traditional Ceremonies) is  free 
of any charge, which follows the Gospel Principle that we must 
“give for free what we receive for free”. (The Gospel According 
to Spiritism, Chapter 26)

Spiritism  respects  all  religions,  values  all  efforts  towards  the 
practice of goodness and recognizes that “the truly good person is 
one who complies  with the laws of justice,  love, and charity in 
their  highest  degree  of  purity.”  (The  Gospel  According  to  
Spiritism, Chapter 17)


